
  

 
 

Stan Steidel, President 

4654 Mary Ingles Highway 

Cold Spring KY 41076 

 

 

 

Dear Band Director: 

 

On behalf of the Tournament Committee, we would like to welcome 

you and your school to the 20198 Girls’ and Boys’ Kentucky All 

“A” Classic State Basketball Tournament.  We hope that you will 

be in attendance during the tournament and want to provide you 

with necessary information.   

 

All band members including directors, chaperones, and bus 

drivers are required to have tickets for entry into McBrayer 

Arena.  Advance tickets are on sale at your school for $8.  Upon 

arrival at McBrayer Arena busses will be directed as to where to 

unload band members.   

 

Bands must sit at the uppermost part of their assigned seating 

sections.  Electrical musical instruments and amplifiers are not 

permitted to be used in McBrayer Arena.  No exceptions will be 

made.   

 

You may address questions to Mike Reeves via e-mail at 

mike.reeves@clinton.kyschools.us.  We are excited that you are a 

part of this outstanding event for students from Kentucky’s 

smaller high schools. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Stan Steidel 

Tournament Chairperson 

mailto:mike.reeves@clinton.kyschools.us

